GOVERNMENT OF WEST BENGAL
o Office of the Principal
ol Kanyashree College, Behala Manton

556, D.H. Road, Kolkata, Pin-700034
Phone: 03323958900, Moblle: 9830163165,

NOTICE

Notice No: 186/2023 Date: 21.12.2023

This is to notify all concerned that the Winter Vacation will
commence on and from 22.12.2023 (Friday) and the College will
re open on 02.01.2024 (Tuesday) after Vacation.
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